
World Book Day
Thursday 3rd March 2022

Extreme Reading 
Challenge!

You have until Thursday 3rd March to show 
that you can read not only in regular 
ways… but in extreme ways/places too! How 
will you show that you are an extreme 
reader? Can you get your family involved?

Please upload your photos to 
Google Classroom on the 

Extreme Reading assignment 
and be as creative (but as safe) 

as you can!

Most Creative Costume
Don’t forget to dress up as your favourite 

book character! 
We would love to see how creative you can 
be, whether it’s making yourself a themed 
hat or using your imagination by putting 
together an outfit from your wardrobe.


